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In recent decades, single-atom catalyst (SAC),
metal−organic framework (MOF) and covalent organic
framework (COF) materials have brought about broad
interest in regard to their catalytic applications. Due to
their intrinsic nature, MOFs can act as hosts for the
incorporation of metal nanoparticles, or as precursors
for the manufacture of SACs, carbon-based materials
and those active in catalysis, energy conversion and
storage processes, offering great opportunities for the
design of functional materials. COFs have expanded the
scope of reticular synthesis from MOFs to purely organic
counterparts, possessing advantages such as a large
surface area, structure tunability, high porosity and
excellent stability when directly utilized as catalysts or
as support for constructing catalysts. Therefore, we
invite the scientific community to contribute to this
Special Issue in the form of research or review articles
exploring SAC, MOF and COF materials with desirable
properties for catalysis, energy conversion and storage.
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Author Benefits

High Visibility:
indexed within Scopus, SCIE (Web of Science), Inspec, Ei
Compendex, CAPlus / SciFinder, CAB Abstracts, and other
databases.

Journal Rank:
JCR - Q2 (Chemistry, Physical) / CiteScore - Q1 (General
Environmental Science )

Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 16.6 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 2.7
days (median values for papers published in this journal in
the first half of 2025).
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